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This is home! 

Community Connection 

 

ROLLING ON THE RIVER: Residents 

traveled to Cambridge to enjoy a fall 

riverboat cruise. After lunch at the 

Cheesecake Factory, they boarded the boat 

for the trip, which featured a guided 

narrative on the sights of Boston and 

Cambridge. Highlights included Beacon 

Hill, Esplanade Park, the Back Bay, Boston 

University, M.I.T., Harvard, and many 

sailboats and rowers.  

 

Pictured at left, left to right: Jeanne Poulin-

Adams, Barbara Druvins, Barbara 

Hogan, Pat Vickey, Bob Mogavero, Judy 

Savage, Barbara Terry, Cathy Mogavero, 

Peg Bouvier, Carol Jennings, Sandi 

Valenti, and Vic Valenti. 

New Horizons at Marlborough @newhorizons.marlborough 
 

MUSICAL FUN IN MEMORY CARE: We make sure to incorporate lots of music into our regular activities in 

Memory Care. Residents particularly enjoy when they can take part in musical performances themselves. Above, 

left to right, Clara Otey, Alysse Farlow, Morris Karol, and Calliope Carmosino play in a percussion concert.   



To view this newsletter in color, see the postings  throughout the community or visit www.countrycommunities.com. 
New Horizons ~ 400 Hemenway Street, Marlborough, MA 01752 ~ 508-460-5200    

November Calendar Upcoming Events 

November is Alzheimer’s Awareness Month 

Nov 1    Seth Connelly on guitar 

Nov 4    370 Craft Fair 

  Make Christmas ornaments with JJ Long 

  Artworks* $ 

Nov 8    The Flashback Band performs 

Nov 10  Veterans Day luncheon (by invitation) 

Nov 14  Emma Riffelmacher on violin 

Nov 16  George Lyons sings old-time crooners 

Nov 23  Thanksgiving dinner with live dinner 

music 

Nov 29  Holiday music with Mel Stiller 

*sign up with Debbie at ext. 5227

$ additional fee

STAFF APPRECIATION: If you would like to  

acknowledge the service and kindness shown to 

you throughout the year by our staff members, 

please donate to the annual Staff Appreciation 

Fund. Each staff member will receive a share based 

on the hours he or she worked this year. Please 

note: The senior management team is excluded 

from the distribution. To contribute, please  fill out 

the form in this month’s mailing, and leave a sealed 

envelope with a director or at the Front Desk. Your 

confidential gifts will be acknowledged in writing. 

Pictured above, left to right: Community Service 

Associates Kayla Parsons and Thiago Morais, 

Dining Room Staff Marion Sa, and Community 

Services Associate Kathleen Brown-Reid. 

KEEPING OUR BUILDINGS UP-TO-

DATE AND SECURE: Thank you to 

Cummings employee Jimmy Anastasiades, 

who led a complex project to  replace our 

security camera system, including all the 

internet and data cables throughout the 

buildings on the Marlborough campus. Over a 

period of more than six months, Jimmy 

strung more than 50,000 feet of fiber, camera, 

and coaxial cable to power new digital 

cameras. Thanks to these efforts, 

high-resolution footage of our public 

common areas is now available for managers 

to review when security concerns are raised. 

http://www.countrycommunities.com

